
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Smaller donors are more representative than mega donors 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Beverly Eckman-Howell 
1601 NW Prospect Ave 
Grants Pass, OR 97526-1009 
(575) 491-8275 
 
 
 


